
WHAT WE FOUND AND DID

WHAT COMES NEXT

• Small station house foundation located at 38th &
Arthington, remnants of the railbed, and pieces of a stone
and concrete bridge that once carried the tracks.

• Rapid transit returns to St. Andrews neighborhood, with a new BRT station at 38th & Arthington.

• Detailed archaeological investigation conducted to
mitigate the impacts of the BRT line and multi-use path.

• Revenue service in 2023, 82 years after train service was discontinued.

• Developed a computer generated image (CGI) of
what the station looked like, based on historical
records and research.

• Questions regarding the archaeological site are being taken at IndyGo public meetings and on IndyGo’s
website (www.indygo.net/contact-us/) as part of the National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA).

WHAT ONCE WAS — MAY 1910

• Interurban railway from Indianapolis to Marion, Indiana, with a
loop and station at Fort Harrison (now La Hacienda restaurant 
on 56th Street). Operated by the Union Traction Company.

• Followed E. 38th Street from Sutherland Avenue to
Sheridan Avenue before following main line railroad
(today CSX, then New York Central).

• St. Andrews neighborhood was built around the station,
with newspaper clippings advertising access to the
interurban as a feature for new suburban homes in the
1910. Line closed in 1941.

PURPLE LINE ARCHAEOLOGICAL FINDS
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Above: archeological findings.            
Below: historic station computer-generated rendering. 


